









METROPOLIS OF DENVER RETREAT CENTER

CAMP FOR THE FUTURE SUNDAY

His Eminence Metropolitan Constantine has declared Sunday, November 10th "Camp for the Future Sunday" and is asking all parishes to participate in raising money for the Metropolis of Denver Retreat Center.

Contributions will go toward the continued renovations of this beautiful property that will provide a safe, multi-purpose retreat facility for all ages of our Metropolis.

HOW TO CONTRIBUTE:

- 1.) SCAN QR CODE:
- 2.) VISIT THE WEBSITE
 YOUTH.DENVER.GOARCH.ORG
- 3.) COLLECT CONTRIBUTIONS

 AT YOUR PARISH AND SEND ONE CHECK TO THE METROPOLIS WITH "CAMP FOR THE FUTURE" IN THE MEMO

